
From:                                                       Claire 
Sent:                                                         21 August 2024 14:36 
To:                                                            NI Enquiries 
Cc:                                                       

Subject:                                                   Re: TR020005 – Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project 
Interested Party ref.20044949 

  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Thank you for your email and attachments regarding application for development of a northern 
runway at Gatwick. 
  
I still strongly object to any such runway being constructed due to my previous reasoning, main 
points being: 
  
Noise pollution  
Air pollution (Tonbridge being situated in a dell air pollution stays, does not disburse easily) 
Flights starting earlier and finishing later if there is more capacity 
Traffic congestion  
Environmental costs 
  
Please do let me know if I have replied correctly and in the right way so my objections are recorded. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Claire Orme 
 




